
June 27th, 1923 •

Will lam H. Lloyd, Esq., B.A., 
R. R. Ho. 2,
Gookstown, Ont.

My dear Mr. Lloyd
I am this morning in receipt of 

your letter of June 23rd and certainly will be 
interested in getting you a position in some school 
or college if I possibly can. I fully appreciate 
just how hard a time many of our fellows have had 
in getting back to a position where they can look to 
the future with a certain amount of content, and no 
trouble is too much for me to take to help if I can.

Please tell me from what university 
you graduated and also in what teachers’ training 
school you received your trailing as a teacher; in 
what schools have you taught and for how long? Have 
you any recommendations from school inspectors?
When I get this information I shall put it up to 
inspectors of schools here and see what I can do.

With all good wishes, I am.

Yours faithfully,


